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Bartholomew estate and Kentish Town CAAC object to the felling of these 2 
trees. the tree of Heaven is a very beautiful tree and these are very small at the 
moment . we would like to see them pruned so they grow in a tidy manor . we 
feel that as far as possible trees need to be preserved as they provide a 
positive impact on the CAAC and help in reducing atmospheric pollution Celia 
Goreham on behalf of Bartholomew estate and Kentish town CAAC Sent from 
my iPad 
 


